Pilon, Janet

Subject: No to the LRT

From: Rosa Beraldo

Sent: June 2, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Ferguson, Lloyd <<u>Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Pearson, Maria <<u>Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Wilson, Maureen <<u>Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Collins, Chad <<u>Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca</u>>; <u>clerk@hamilton.ca</u>; VanderBeek, Arlene <<u>Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca</u>>; Clark, Brad <<u>Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca</u>>; Pauls, Esther <<u>Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca</u>>;

Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi <Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen

< Maureen. Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder < Nrinder. Nann@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom

<<u>Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca</u>>; Whitehead, Terry <<u>Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca</u>>

Cc: Office of the Mayor < mayor@hamilton.ca >

Subject: No to the LRT

Please be advised as a tax payer of the City of Hamilton, I do not support the proposed LRT. This project does not serve or benefit the entire community, it clearly is only in the best interest of Liuna.

I as a tax payer am not in favour of paying any residual costs or maintenance of this system. Our city needs many things and a system shuttling a few from Eastgate Square to McMaster is not of any importance for the vast majority of citizens; the b-line fills that need. Also, it's not even of importance for the entire year, as school runs for 8 months, with breaks in-between due to exams, complete waste of tax payers money.

Going forward as a result of the pandemic students may continue to study from home, so mass transportation, especially to only one destination is not forward thinking. Therefore not something I support.

Sincerely, Rosa Beraldo